MINUTES OF
THE BENTON COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY
GENERAL MEETING, Saturday, 10 Decem ber 2005

Minutes — Leila Crawford
The minutes of Last general meeting were read andl approved.

Treasurer's Report - Gene Neweomb
Adter reviewing the flnances for the past month, our current balance is $4,242.20

Programs — Dave Kribs
Today we will have our annual Christwns party
Our next program plans are:
Deoember: Britich Research presented by Bill Gleaves
January: wWagow Trains presented by Linda Crew
February: Clvil war reenpctinaenk

Hostess — Margaret Hayes
The outy) roster is filled up.

Librarian - Ken Bellman
Ken passed around 3 photographs he found hoping someone in the meeting could Lolentify
any of the individuals in the photograph.

Membership - Leila Crawford
we have 154 members. Currently, there are 70 renewals.

Library Schedule - Lee rudisil
Lee Ls ceeleing o volunteer to be a Librarian on the 2 Tuesday of each month.

Publishing - Lee Gentemann
Mo VCPOFt

Book Committee — Damaris Reywnolds
Pawmaris spent $200 on @ variety of books she found in a clearance sale.

@ueries — Lee qentemann
Mo YE'PDHZ

Newsletter — Tevrl Greene
Tervi acked for cubmissions of family stories to share in owr newsletter.

Service Projects
WPA - Danell Aukerman
No veport
Cemetery
ND v&}mv’c



&T Obituaries — Charlene Talbot
Charlene said there ls nothing new to report.
Surnawme File -Tonya rRAawie
Mo rePort
Donation Land claim Map - Dorothy Burt
No report
Historian - Lee Rudisill
No report

old Business

The presentation ans unanimous vote for the election of wew board officers was wmade. The

new officers {or 2006 Year ave:
President: Faye Abraham
1% Vice President: Dave Krils
2" viee Presicent: Betty Brummett
Secvetary): Kathleewn Coawn
Treasurer: Gene Neweomb
Librariawn: Ken Blelman
Asslstant Librarian: Sandra Potter
Membership: Leila Crawford
Mewsletter Editor: Tevvl Greene
Publiching: Leg gentemann

New BuUsiness
Danell Aukenman gave her post offiee box Rey to our new president, Faye Abrahaw.
Gene Neweonmb has the second key.
Leila crawford will have wewbership Lists available at the next general waeeting.
Tervl Greene would appreciate having a vegular volunteer to help with the newsletter
mailing.
Bill Gleaves asked if anyone could donate brochure display vacks to display owr
newsletter and society notices at the Lbrary and comvention center.

Announcements

The next boaro weeting will be Monday, Januwary 2, 2006
Our next genernl waeeting will be Saturday), 14 January 2006
recpectfully submitted,

Leila Crawford
Secvet Y






